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Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
Thank you so much for your overwhelming generosity and support to help run our 
jubilee party this afternoon. We have received donations of flags, bunting, balloons, 
mini wooden decorations, napkins, plates and additional cakes. Thank you to 
our fabulous parents who also came along to make sandwiches, hang bunting and 
decorate our canopy area. We feel incredibly lucky to have such a wonderful 
community behind us. 

 
The children will be bringing home their very own Rumboldswhyke Queen's Platinum Jubilee bear, purchased using funds 
raised by AFRS. We wanted the children to receive a memento to remember this special occasion. Any child not in 
school today will receive their bear when they return after half term. 
 
We would also like to thank Covers for their generosity in donating compost to our school. This has enabled Blue class 
to grow some plants from seed. The children are thoroughly enjoying watching their plants grow and 
making sure they are well watered. They can’t wait to see the colourful flowers! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Staffing Changes 
After three successful rounds of interviews, we are pleased to inform you that we have appointed 1 full time teacher and 
1 part time teacher to start with us in September. We have also recruited a Midday Meals Supervisor who will be 
joining the team as soon as all relevant training and administrative work has been completed. We are delighted with our 
appointments and cannot wait for them to join the team. 
 
We currently have a vacancy for an administrative assistant/Midday Meals Supervisor. If you 
know of someone suitable who would like to join us, direct them to the following link for 
further information.  
https://www.rumboldswhyke.org.uk/about-us/job-information/   
 
Next half term, you and your children will get the opportunity to meet their teachers for the next academic year. Further 
details will be communicated in the first newsletter in June.  
 
After half term, I will be taking on the role as SENDCO (Special Educational Needs and disabilities Coordinator) for 
Rumboldswhyke school. This will ensure Red Class have continuity with Ms Davies also teaching them on a Friday 
morning. Red Class will continue to have Forest School activities on Tuesday afternoon with Mrs Lambourne and Mrs 
Hooper. 
 
Parents of children with SEND will be invited to a transition meeting in July in order to;  
• discuss arrangements for the new academic year 
• share information about your child's strengths, needs and challenges. 
• gather the hopes and aspirations of the children and their families for the coming year. 
 

We hope you have a wonderful half term break and enjoy the long bank holiday jubilee weekend.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 7th June. (Monday 6th June is an INSET day, so the children 
are not in school). 
 

Best wishes, Lisa Harris 
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